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Comments: We've noticed in the paper that the ODNRA is deciding whether or not to relax noise restrictions on

ATVs.  Whether it is noise on the dunes, drag boats on the lakes, or the hundreds of Harley Davidson

motorcycles running through town in the summertime, you and the regulatory community continue to miss the

point.  You don't adjust your standards because some profit motivated and irresponsible corporation decides to

build some ridiculous product.  You have it backwards!  Don't let international corporations regulate you, regulate

them! That's your job.  Then if these companies want to sell products, they and their buyers will have to adapt,

rather than asking all of us taxpayers to carry the noise burden. 

We would rather listen to nature, and enjoy the peace and quiet we moved here for.


